From: Jim Harries [jim.harries@transdevplc.co.uk]

Sent: 05 February 2007 13:59

To: Dorrington, Kim (Edinburgh Tram); Douglas Leeming - TSS; David Powell; Gavin
Murray; Roger Jones (Transdev)

Cc: Matthew Crosse

Subject: Core Engineering Group meeting on 1 Feb

Attachments: Core Engineering Group meeting on 1 Feb.doc

Gents

Here are some notes of our meeting on 1 Feb.

On Friday at Matthew's tram leadership meeting, he was very supportive of what we are doing. My
personal thanks to you all.

We are empowered to move this on, so please attend the next meeting that w agreed on 8 Feb at
08:00 if you possibly can. I have been promised some input from Roger on meeting hierarchy for then,
but David will not be able to deliver anything by then.

I am drafting a paper to summarise what we are up to for the tram project board's DPD subcommittee
meeting on 13 Feb, at Matthew's request.

All the best
Jim Harries
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